
As part of the City’s systematic and prioritized program of rehabilitating its aging sanitary sewer 
collection system, this project will rehabilitate the Goat Island force main (10”) and gravity sewer 
(12”) which are suspended from the Goat Island Causeway. The force main and gravity sewer will be 
lined with 8” and 10” HDPE pipe. By-pass piping will be required during the lining process in order to 
maintain sewer service to Goat Island throughout the construction. Construction for this project began 
in February, 2016, and is scheduled to be completed in May 2016.  


